Building!

North Central Washington

“Driven to Promote and Protect Small Business”™
January 16, 2019

Representative Keith Goehner
Representative Mike Steele
Senator Brad Hawkins

[delivered by email]

Re: Letter of Support - 2019 Capital Budget Funding Request of $2,013,000 for the
Wenatchi Landing Sewer Extension Project

Gentlemen:

On behalf of Building North Central Washington, this letter is submitted in support of the
funding request for the Wenatchi Landing Sewer Extension.

The core missions of our organization include economic development, job opportunities
and a vibrant local community.

Extension of sewer service to the Wenatchi Landing area will promote multi-county
economic development through a thriving job center, with tourist and recreation
destinations, and will yield measurable economic and fiscal benefits for local
communities and local governments, as well as Washington State.

Please accept BNCW's robust support of the Douglas County Sewer District in their
legislative request to secure funding for the Wenatchi Landing Sewer Extension.

Sincerely,

Amy Gustin, 2019 BNCW Chairman
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Dan Beardslee, Government Affairs Director
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